

Príomh Oifig 59/60 Sráid Uí Chonaill Uachtarach Baile Átha Cliath 1 Head Office 59/60 Upper O'Connell Street Dublin 1

T +353 (1) 872 0000 F +353 (1) 873 1195 www.busathacliath.ie www.dublinbus.ie

Ms. Edwina Leonard, Staff Officer, Housing Administration, South Dublin Co. Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24.

29 November 2016

Dear Ms. Leonard,

Thank you for your letter of 19th October and apologies for delay in responding to you.

Dublin Bus review the provision of shelters across the city on an ongoing basis. We have identified a number of potential shelter locations in Tallaght and the surrounding areas. We are in the process of reviewing and scoring these locations under a number of headings including safety, available space, bus frequency, patronage and technical requirements.

If the location is deemed suitable for a shelter, it will be included in a prioritised list and installed subject to the availability of funding, granting of planning permission and location score. I trust this clarifies your query and please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any further queries.

Yours sincerely,

Chief Executive.

HOUSING DEPARTMENT

01 DEC 2016